

**HCC Committee Meeting Minutes**  
**Thursday 27<sup>th</sup> April 2023 @ 7.30pm- Boshaw Trout**

<p><b>Present:</b> Alison Hughes, Tracey Coldwell, Dave Carrick, Carol Macklin, Alex Beaumont.</p> <p><b>Apologies:</b> Adrian Gamble, Nicky Murphy, Emily Murphy, Peter Root</p>	
<p><b>Area of Discussion</b></p>	<p><b>Action</b></p>
<p><b>Safeguarding:</b> No issues raised</p>	
<p><b>Follow up from last meeting</b></p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Constitution update for website following AGM. All in hand. TC to put into a doc and email to NM for adding to website and removing outdated constitution.</li> <li>• Website- DC to email NM with brief details of club weekend in Beverley.</li> <li>• Club Management tool / Membership update - BC taking around 10 days to respond to emails! Very poor service and not helpful to CM when trying to deal with membership issues. We currently have over 150 members, and consequently our FB members page needs tidying up and non members taking off FB. In addition, email list on Mailchimp needs updating with new members details. TC can export names from BC to Mailchimp as well as sorting FB.</li> <li>• Instagram account- is currently not a priority, New public FB page is generating lots of interest in the club.</li> <li>• Club kit- a few issues re quality in some new items from Stimulus. TC to speak with and update Andy re the main issues in order to take this forward.</li> <li>• Wakefield Tri link- our contact has not responded yet so agreed to leave this for the time being.</li> <li>• Anniversary event- discussed possible venues. Agreed Holmbridge Village Hall would be perfect. Dave to check availability and cost. Will need food before and after the event (Bronwyn and Jan?) Post on Eventbrite once date agreed. Price to be confirmed taking into account expenses but club will be subsidising. Dave to sort routes which will be available on GPX after entry confirmed. Won't need marshalls but will need good signage and alerts to danger points. Police to be aware. Social event at end. Excellent opportunity to promote the club. We will need members to help to organise before, during and after. This will be posted on FB.</li> </ul>	<p>TC NM</p> <p>DC</p> <p>TC</p> <p>TC</p> <p>DC</p> <p>DC</p> <p>AB</p>

<p><b>Treasurers report-</b> N/A as David not present.</p>	
<p><b>Club Runs report-</b> Going well despite low temperatures. Differing start times.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Majorca trip very successful (despite being a small group this year) with 3 new members exceeding their previous distance totals of 50 miles. Discussion has taken place re next years dates, with several members expressing a desire to keep out of Easter holidays. Event has been posted on FB under chat/ events. Some members are interested in an October event.</li> <li>• Chip butty had to be postponed until 18<sup>th</sup> May due to venue clash. TC to re publish details. Times to be confirmed with Boshaw Trout.</li> </ul>	<p>TC AJH</p>
<p><b>Coaching report-</b> Numbers down recently but agreed April is a busy month for other events, so hoping will pick up!</p>	
<p><b>AOB-</b> We need a flyer for the Moose series. Do we know anyone in the club who could design one for us? Tracey to provide dates.</p>	<p>TC</p>
<p><b>Date of next meeting-</b> Thursday 25<sup>th</sup> May @ 7.30pm - Boshaw Trout.</p>	